
To Whom it May Concern, 

A filing of Minor Replat is being requested by the owners of part of Lot 3 Block 12 of Waddill 

Addition and Lot 1 Block A of Winteg Francis Addition. The purpose of this replat is to change 

a property line with respect to a fence. The replat in question will have two lots. Additionally, a 

variance is requested for the property to solve an issue associated with double frontage along 

Francis and Waddill Rights-of-way.  

Sincerely, 

Joel Wilhite 

Wilhite Land Surveying 

(940) 726-6150 


